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There were 15 people present. 
 
Cathy Harvey welcomed everyone to the Annual Meeting. 
 

 
1. Apologies received. 

Paul Bowditch, Kevin Trott. Deanne Trott. 
 

2. `Minutes of 2018 AGM. 
Acceptance of the minutes was agreed by all who had been present at the AGM. 
 

3. Review of the events over the last year. 
Cathy gave a brief review of everything which had happened over the past year in terms of 
events and working parties etc. 
 

4. Treasurers report. 
Sal Robinson gave a brief overview of the Summary of Accounts for 2018 – attached. 

 
5. Acceptance of accounts. 

Acceptance of the Accounts was agreed by a show of hands. 
 

6. Election of Committee Members. 
The following people had put themselves forward for election to the Committee: 

 
Cathy Harvey, Sal Robinson, Paul Bowditch, Jo George, Deanne Trott, Kevin Trott, Tim 
Smith, Sylvie Eveleigh. 

 
Proposed by Sarah Worner, seconded by Chris Toombs, elected en-bloc by a show of hands. 
 
The following positions on the Committee were agreed by a show of hands: 

Chair  Cathy Harvey 
Treasurer Sal Robinson. 
 

Committee members for other positions will be filled by the Committee as and when necessary. 
 

7. Any Other Business. 
 
Q. What can be done to reduce issues from cars parking on Hospital Lane when events take 
place.  
A. We try to minimise the number of cars and ask that people park responsibly. General 
parking on the field is not possible. 
Q. What is the time scale for the development of the new well-being area. 
A. This is dependent on a) obtaining enough funding and b) getting the necessary permission 
from the Woodland Trust as owners of Cooper’s Field. 
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